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Circular 077-2022 

                                               6 September 2022 

 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
We are delighted to welcome Kate Powel to the Evergreen Health Broadacres team as the Village 
Registered Nurse. 
 

 
Kate has many years practical and management 
experience in the medical industry especially in theatre, 
trauma and intensive care.  
 
Kate’s dedication towards the medical industry comes 
with high standards, and she is well organized. 
 
She is looking forward to joining the Evergreen team 
and the new challenges ahead. 
 
Kate will be in contact with you soon for an introductory 
meeting. 
 
Kate would be available to all Village Residents from 
Monday to Friday 08h00 to 16h00 

 
You are welcome to visit Kate in the Care Centre, or contact her directly on extension “1222” 
Her email address is: katep@evergreenlifestyle.co.za 
 
Please join us in Welcoming Kate to The Village of Our Dreams 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elize Porter 
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